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IFRS 17 AND INTERIM SOLVENCY STANDARD TRANSITION UPDATE  

Tower today released the attached presentation on the new insurance accounting standard, IFRS 17 Insurance 

Contracts, and the Reserve Bank of New Zealand (RBNZ) Interim Solvency Standard (ISS), which now apply in 

the current financial year, FY24. 

Tower Chief Financial Officer, Paul Johnston, says that the adoption of these new standards is not expected to 

have any material impact.  

“Tower’s strategy, profitability and dividend policy remain unaffected by the new standards, although the 

presentation and disclosure of information in Tower’s financial statements from HY24 onwards will change,” he 

said.  

Full details of the disclosure changes are provided in the presentation, including the transitional adjustments to 

the Tower FY23 Balance Sheet and Statement of Comprehensive Income, which confirm the impacts are 

minimal and immaterial. 
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